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Dear Holger Thies, Jenni Kehler and Viktoria Rabowskaja, 
Oeutsche Ges~11sohrll lur 
inlsrnallonall luslmrnlnarbeil (GIZ) Gmbk 

Re: International Ministerial Conference on Health Svstems 
Financing for Universal Coverage Regmtersd offloes 

Bonn and Ershborn. Gsrrnany 

Pegtrtered aI 
Loo1 cmr l  (Arntrgertchl) 
Frankfurl am Main, Germany 

The Permanent Secretary, Mary Ngari, of the Ministry of Medical Rglltratlon nv HRB 12394 

Sewices by her letter of September 7 to Dr Jack Abdoulayie (WHO, chairman the ~ ~ ~ . ~ ~ i ~ ~ ~ ~  ~~~~d 

Kenya Representative) and copied to me requested proposed a review Ha""Urgsn S.creLsq 

of the Comprehensive Health Care Financing Policy. The letter also 
;:"~~;;s$bi;;;;8smsnt Board 

proposed that through WHO, the Providing for Health mechanism, 
MilnagemenL Bmrd 

facilitate the revlew process. or chn~toph net=r 
Adall Kloke-l ssrh 
Tam Wtz 

In view of the foregoing, kindly find attached our scanned letter !; ~ ; ~ ~ C ~ ; ; ; r s u R  
indicating GIZ support for review process. We antiapate that this Or J3s.n Wllhsim 

review process will require both local and international expertise. We 
shall be grateful for your support to recruit competent persons for this 
exercise. 

We look forward to hearing your report on potential chndidates, both 
from Kenya and overseas who could possibly be short-listed. We look 
forward your support in making this a successful review process. 

Yours sincerely, 
1 .  

an Development Cooperation in 
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